
 

 

 

 
 

 

TO:   Dr. Mary Ticknor 

Eric Michaelsen 

 

FROM:  Matt Doherty 

 

RE:   FBLA Out of State Travel Request 

 

DATE:  October 16, 2024 

 

 

Dr. Ticknor, 

 

FBLA has requested to attend the National Leadership Conference in Orlando, FL between 

6/29/2025 - 7/3/2025.  

 

Costs have not been posted, but it would be approximately $1,500 per student. Students will 

be fundraising 100% of these costs and paying any remaining funds out of pocket. Students 

must qualify from the State Leadership Conference held in April 2025. They will be supervised 

by John Aspel. 


